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PRESS RELEASE 

THE SUPREME COURT OF PAKISTAN  

 ANNOUNCES VACANCIES OF LAW CLERKS 

 

           The Supreme Court of Pakistan has announced vacancies of  

Law Clerks for a period of one (1) year commencing in October of 2024 as part 

of the Supreme Court of Pakistan’s Law Clerkship Program. The Law Clerkship 

Application Form, required qualifications, and terms and  

conditions are mentioned in the advertisement as well as in the application 

form available on the Supreme Court of Pakistan’s website at 

www.supremecourt.gov.pk. 

            Interested candidates may apply after going through the 

advertisement. The deadline for submitting applications is August 25, 2024, at 

11:59 PM. 
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        Public Relations Officer 
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